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Elections Committee Report 

 
April 2018 

 
 

 
The Elections committee has been working on updating Section 5 of the Policy & 
Procedure (P & P) manual in order to make it agree to the By Laws approved at the 
AVVA National Convention in August of 2017. 
 
With tons of help from Nina, go to meetings were held in December for the purpose of 
training the Board members about the State At Large Elections to be held in January of 
this year.  During these meetings, we (the Board and I) discovered numerous items that 
need to be addressed and changed for the at-large elections in 2020.  The committee 
will be working on these changes in the near future. 
 
During the month of March, a go-to meeting was held for the purpose of training the 
Board members about the Chapter and State elections. 
 
Reminders… 
 
Chapter elections are to be held in April of every even numbered year. 
 
State elections are to be held between January 1 and June 30 of even numbered year. 
 
The election dates are for both unincorporated and incorporated chapters and states.  
The term of office for either officers or representatives is 2 years. 
 
Please refer to section 5 of the Policies and Procedures. 
 
If you need help or have questions regarding either of these elections, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
The current Elections committee consists of Ann Rice, Suzie Meeks, Kathy Andreas, 
Nancy Montgomery, and me.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kaye Gardner,  
Elections Chair  


